	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	03/02/2016
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee [GSPSA Captains Meeting]

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Steve Dobrosielski, Keith Evans, Mike DiPirro attended in person.  Andrew Turner, Neerav Shah, Bryan Larsen, Shad Lyle attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1. Ice Machine.  Walt noted that the new ice machine has been delivered to the Shack, and should be hooked up before the start of the season.
2. 2016 League Status.  Current league status is as follows:

a. Monday – 9 teams so far (no word yet from Shack Junkies)

b. Tuesday – 5 teams so far (Dinosaurs say they are in, but have not submitted a franchise request;  No word from Aardvarks yet)

c. Wednesday – 5 teams (USDT is not returning)

d. Initial franchise deposits [$100] are due on March 16.  Final franchise fees [TBD] are due on April 6.

Since GSPSA would prefer to not have a 5-team league, discussion of issues associated with possibly merging Tuesday and Wednesday leagues ensued.  The overlap of rosters would eliminate some current franchises if this happened.  Some Tuesday teams would have difficulty with playing doubleheaders if a merged league followed the Wednesday format.  Walt noted that league fees would probably change if consolidation is necessary.
It was agreed that a follow-up EC meeting would be held during the next week (3/7-3/11) to further assess the league status.


	Action Items:

	MATT:  Send out a poll to all Tuesday and Wednesday league captains asking for their team preference as to changing nights (if necessary) and playing doubleheaders each week.


Other Information:
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